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Multi-Housing News published an article titled,
“Economy Watch: CRE Execs Still Mostly Optimistic,”
based on recent findings in the Akerman U.S. Real
Estate Sector Report. The article examined three
megatrends having the most significant impact on
real estate development, including the aging
population, live-work-play lifestyle preferences and
society’s shift to a sharing economy. The article also
noted that executives are focused on technology and
its effect on U.S. property systems.

Click here to view this news.
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